
DALLAS SECTION 



 
B) GENERAL MEETING 
Attendance at the general meeting was 30.  
 
The Chair made some welcoming remarks including introduction of the first time 
attendees. The Treasurer gave his report. Currently, the budget is roughly on track and we 
now have $10,686 in the bank. The Treasurer’s Report was approved. The Vice Chair 
reported he was working on the possible plant visit to a combined cycle power station in 
Forney. He polled the attendees on which Saturday in May was preferred. The 3rd 
Saturday won. 
 
The speakers for the evening were Andrew (Andy) S. Moore of Windward Engineering 
PLLC and 


